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November 2023 – January 2024 
Dear Praying Brethren, 
 The highlight of November was, without a doubt, the Thanksgiving service we held with the English ministry of 
the church. Over fiŌy people aƩended, including several lost people and their families. The meal featured tradiƟonal 
American dishes, introducing many to “foreign” items like stuffing and cranberry sauce. Before the meal, I preached a 
short message about Thanksgiving, tying it into giving thanks for our greatest blessing, salvaƟon. AŌer this, we sang some 
hymns, and as the meal concluded, we had a Ɵme of tesƟmonies in both English and Spanish. The Lord’s guidance and 
providence were evident in the planning, preparaƟon, and presentaƟon, and we do not doubt that your prayers played a 
part. Since then, some have also visited the regular Spanish services. The Lord is clearly working, and we ask that you join 
us in praying that the Lord will bless the seeds that have been sown. 
 Right aŌer the Thanksgiving service, we had the blessing of having Anna’s grandfather, Jack, visit us for a few 
weeks. We asked you to pray for him at the beginning of last year. He was diagnosed with cancer around that Ɵme, and 
for a while, the prognosis was not great. However, due in no small part to your prayers, he felt well enough to fly across 
the AtlanƟc and visit us for nearly two weeks. We showed him around, introduced him to our friends and brethren here, 
and enjoyed the Ɵme of fellowship with him. We cannot thank the Lord enough for His grace and mercy, and we wish to 
thank you all for your prayers for him and his health. The last update we have received is that the cancer is in remission, 
but he is sƟll dealing with some intense side effects from the treatment. Please pray that the Lord will conƟnue to heal 
him, and thank you again for praying! 
  AŌer Anna’s grandfather leŌ, we all came down with a run of sicknesses that lasted nearly a month. 
Unfortunately, due to the Ɵming and intensity of the illnesses, much of our evangelism plans for the holidays had to be 
canceled. Despite all this, we were able to print a small Christmas-themed tract that we helped design last year, several 
thousand copies of which were distributed in the towns around the church.  

In our last leƩer, we asked you to pray that the Lord would open doors with our neighbors. Space and privacy 
concerns prevent us from sharing the details, but Lord has tremendously answered this request on mulƟple occasions. 
Please conƟnue to keep this item on your prayer list. The Lord is listening! 

In January, I was able to work with the homeless mission again. The brother who heads it up asked me to preach 
for one of the groups coming in. With God’s help, I preached a short and simple Gospel message in Spanish. AŌerward, I 
spoke with a young man from France named Antoine. He did not speak much Spanish but could communicate somewhat 
in English. He listened intently and admiƩed that he was unsure he believed in the resurrecƟon. Clearly, the Lord was 
working on him, but he was sƟll trying to process it all. Please pray for him and the others who heard the Gospel or received 
tracts. 

In closing, we want to thank all of you who so generously showed your love and care for us over the holidays. Each 
Christmas card and note sent was a great encouragement, and we cannot thank you all enough for the generous love 
offerings given. Thank you so much for thinking of our family, and please know that your kindness makes a difference. 

Sincerely in His Service,  

 
JusƟn, Anna, Catalina, & Justus Pizzo 


